Chandler High School
350 N. Arizona Avenue
Chandler, AZ 85225

Dear Students and Parents of the Class of 2022:

Your senior year will be filled with exciting opportunities and memories you'll treasure for a lifetime. I'd like to take a
moment to congratulate the Class of 2022 in advance and share some important information about senior portraits.

Prestige Photography by Lifetouch has been selected as our official senior photographer for the Class of 2022.

To provide you with the most convenient and hassle-free experience, we are excited to share that Prestige will be
offering two options for your senior portrait experience. At the school or at their studio located on the west side of
Phoenix, at 51st Ave and West Bell Road.
® You may call the Prestige Studio during the summer and schedule your senior portrait session in their studio.
e You will also be auto scheduled for an appointment at the school, between October 4th through October 9th.
o If you had your session in the studio, then you do not need to be photographed at the school.
e Look out for their mailer in the coming weeks.

Here’s what to expect:
e Prestige will send out communications in the coming weeks notifying you of the date and time of your
appointment. Please go online to confirm.
e Senior AT SCHOOL OR STUDIO Photography Experience:
o 4 Studio Photography Sessions to choose from. Session details will be included in your appointment
mailer.
= Prestige will offer a S0 1 pose Yearbook Only Session as well on campus.
e This free session is not available in the studio.
*  You must be in compliance with school dress code. You are free to dress appropriately (within
school dress code) for your yearbook image.
e Proofs will be mailed and emailed to you about 3 weeks after your photography session.
e You will be able to easily view and select your yearbook image online.
e Yearbook images and all portrait orders will be automatically retouched. Your yearbook image selection will be
sent directly to the school for you. If you do not select your preferred yearbook image it will be chosen for you.
** All images approved at Yearbook Adviser’s discretion
e The final deadline to be photographed for the yearbook is 11/14/21

If you have further questions regarding your portraits, please contact Prestige at the number below.

Wishing you all the best for a successful senior year,

Mr. Michael Franklin, Principal

Prestige

Photography = byLifetouch

Prestige Photography by Lifetouch - 4925 West Bell Road - Ste C11 - Glendale, Arizona 85308
480-296-2880



